Ripple Kids™ helps to sponsor Dino Dash XVI

Ripple Kids™ will have a booth at the upcoming Dino Dash held at the Tustin Market Place on Sunday, November 5. We'll

have a few of our featured Ripple Kids™ there, along with some of our board members to talk to people about what
we're up to. We're launching our 'Do You Know a Ripple Kid?" campaign which will help us find kids and their projects to
feature on our web site. For more information about our campaign, visit Carlos and he'll tell you more about it.

Hope to see you there!

The annual Dino Dash helps to support the Tustin Schools Foundation. Check out the link below for more information.

hittp:/www.tpsf.net/dash.htme




